
Summer 2014July
 PAY FOR COLLEGE THE 
SMART WAY! VISIT OUR 
WEBSITE AND CHECK OUT 
OUR SALLIE MAE LINK! 
 

 LOG ONTO lovemycreditunion.org 
AND CLICK ON INVEST IN AMERICA 
CREDIT UNION MEMBER REWARDS-
SAVE WITH GM, SPRINT AND 
SHOPAMERICA! 
 

 FIND YOUR NEXT 
VEHICLE AT ENTERPRISE! 
CALL 1-866-227-7273 OR 
VISIT CUAUTODEALS.COM 
FOR SELECTION, PRICING 
AND DETAILS   LeRoy

Federal Credit Union“OWNED BY YOU, WORKING FOR YOU.” 

For over 50 years Le Roy Federal Credit Union has been serving our 

members, Bringing them a hometown feel with welcoming customer 
service and feeling like you have control over your finances!  

 

 

Are Your Loans protected if you 
become disabled? 

Would Credit Insurance help 
protect your family? 

 
You may plan to get a loan to purchase a 

home, pay for college, or buy a car 
someday, wouldn’t it be great to feel 

secure that if you were to become 
disabled your loan would be covered. 

With so many unexpected illnesses and 
even death happening these days 

wouldn’t it feel good to know that your 
loan is taken care of in the event of your 
death? It’s not fun to think about but it’s 

a reality. 
 

We have a solution for all of that! When 
you open a new loan with us we offer life 

and disability insurance for the life of 
your loan. It gives you a piece of mind 

knowing that in the circumstance of 
disability or death you will be covered. 

 
It is low cost and is added to your 

monthly payment so you don’t even have 
to think about it. 

If you have any questions please give us 
a call. 

 
Phone #: 585-768-7207 

 

 

 This year’s LeRoy Federal Credit Union 
scholarship winners are: 

 
Abigail Aman-Pavilion Central 

& 
Alanna Driscoll-LeRoy Jr/Sr High 

 
Congratulations and best of luck to you both! 

 



 

  
Find Your Next car at Enterprise Car Sales! 

Visit cuautodeals.com or call 1-866-227-7273  
for selection, pricing, and details on great used vehicles! 

 

 

 
 

Introducing our New 

 Skip‐A‐Pay  
Loan Extension Program 

 
Skip-A-Pay allows a member to not pay 

their loan payment for a given month and 
to instead add that payment to the end of 
the loan and extend the original term of 

the loan by a month. 
 

You can find out more information on this 
new program by clicking on the link on 
our website, giving us a call, or simply 

stopping by to see us. 
 

A form must be filled out and turned in for 
approval along with a $25.00 charge. 
Print the form out from our website or 
come into the credit union to get one. 

 
Wendy Johnson 

Loan Officer 
Phone: 768-7207 

  

 

We would like to congratulate the following for 
winning the coloring contest held during 

"National Credit Union Youth Week": 
 

Carter, Jagger, Mikala and Ian ! 
 

Thank you to all who entered the contest; every 
picture received was fantastic! 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates to          
        Remember 

 
   Friday,  

   July 4, 2014- 
   Independence Day! 

   Credit Union Closed 
 

     Monday,  
     September 1, 2014- 

     Labor Day 
     Credit Union Closed 


